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Provider Updates 

Adrian Burris and 
Amee McFee - 4D 

No major updates since last meeting and no notable changes to 
COVID-related procedures due to updated guidelines. 4D is doing 
outreach for vaccinations, which included hiring a person to distribute 
materials within the County. PPE - Natalie will follow-up regarding 
need for new masks. 

Dana Boddy – 
Alano Club 

Alano is now at 50 % capacity, with two largest meeting rooms going 
up from 25 people to 50. No PPE needs. The Peer Connect program 
is now working with 4 full time mentors. Looking to expand. About half 
of peer services remain virtual. 

Jocelyn Di Priest – 
CRC Allied 

No PPE needs at this time and we haven’t changed anything from 
previous weeks, still social distancing, and haven’t returned for in- 
person counseling.  

Nick Guerrero – 
Raphael House 

Discussions of changes to operations are ongoing and looking at how 
things may change in the next few months. To date, there have been 
no changes to mask and social distancing requirements. Reopening 
of PPS in the fall will make working easier for staff, and there are 
currently conversations being had around what those transitions are 
going to be like. Staff may work under a hybrid model and programs 
are currently being mapped. Shelter is still at capacity. Our recovery 
mentors are doing virtual support and meeting up in person, making 
plans for meeting up in parks, café and open-air places, and keeping 
up with guidelines and fielding the questions, encouraging those 
conversations at work. No PPE needs right now. 

Julia Mines - 
Miracles 

Miracles is not planning on changing any COVID procedures because 
the impact within the community served. No PPE needs. Miracles 
offered to host COVID testing and for vaccines but no one contacted 
us about utilizing our services. The AD team will follow-up with 
County partners about this.  

Olga Parker – 
Modus Operandi 

Still seeing our groups in person, but still keeping social distancing 
and using masks and encouraging vaccinations. Russian community 
has been hesitant about getting vaccinations due to mistrust. Modus 
has been providing information about vaccinations to help build trust. 
No PPE needs.  



Belinda Kjensrud - 
Morrison CFS 

Still wearing masks, working remotely, and meeting with parents 
virtually. Mentors can meet with a parent one to two times a month 
and with no more than one parent a day. No PPE needs. Exciting 
news, we applied for and were awarded the OHA grant and received 
everything we asked for, including funding for six positions. From 
Multnomah Co, we asked for one African American mom and one 
African American dad. We start recruiting next week. Hoping to have 
people start training in July. Request was made for input on where to 
post these opening. One suggestion was made to reach out here: 
https://www.coalitioncommunitiescolor.org/ 
 

Jerrod Murray – 
Painted Horse 

No new needs for PPE. Trying to secure building so as to open in 
July. 

La Keesha Our process for Measure 110  
Announcements:  Measure 110 recipients have been determined and include a number 

of providers.  
 

https://www.coalitioncommunitiescolor.org/



